
Paringa Archers Launceston Inc 
201 Reatta Rd, Trevallyn Reserve, Launceston Tasmania  

Secretary Email: Secretary@paringaarchers.org.au 
President Email: President@paringaarchers.org.au 

 Meeting Minutes for Monday 11 November 2024 

 
Meeting started:   7.00 p.m. 

Apologies:   Nil 

Correspondence In:  Nil. 

Correspondence out:  Nil 

 

Agenda:  1. After discussion Committee agreed that $100 would be 
provided for November Decathlon barbeque.   However, access to the 
Armoury for storing personal equipment was denied.  

 

  2. (a)  The fault on the alarm system has been fixed. 

   (b)  Matrix locks.  Replaced locks on gate, containers, and 
fixed handle in indoors.  The gate now has a marine lock which should 
withstand water damage.  The access door in the Indoors has a new handle, 
and the containers are keyed alike and accessible with normal Club key. 

   ©  Field course trees.  (Adam’s Tree Services) will be 
removing fallen trees in the Field Course.  This work is due to be done on 8th 
January, but may be done earlier if  possible 

   (d) Gazebos.  Delivery date is Wednesday, 13th 
November.  It is hoped these will be installed in time for the Northern 
Championships. 

(e) Cressy clout range.  This has been inspected by Jeff, 
Peter and Yan.   Archery Australia is agreeable for Club events to take place 
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on this ground.  Members will only be covered by our insurance at club 
organized events. 

 

3. Christmas party, SGM and AGM.  Agenda for these meetings 
must be posted 14 days in advance.  An email will be sent requesting agenda 
items for the SGM. 

 

4. Water supply piping replacement.  Enquiries will be made 
with a view to replacing the water pipes within our grounds.  Present pipes 
are agricultural water pipes, and they are prone to damage and breakages. 

 

5. Mini clout, club gear access.  Committee decided that no 
gear could be removed from the armory and stored elsewhere within the 
indoors or clubhouse.  This decision was based on the issue of safety and 
the Club’s level of liability. 

 

GENERAL BUSINESS: 

1. It was agreed that a Lucky Door Prize would be offered to 
those attending the Christmas Party.  This would consist of a free renewal of 
membership. 

Appendix  

 

Total financial members 54 

Meeting closed:    7.30 p.m. 
 
Next Meeting: 14th December 2024 SPECIAL GENERAL MEETING  . . .  ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING 
           Followed by    CHRISTMAS  PARTY 
 

 

Shirley Morphett – Secretary     Jeff Garner –President  

 

           Jeff Garner


